1327 Orchard St
Plainsboro, Massachusetts 8954
September 15, 2021 

College Scholars Program
Lumiere Academy of Cinema Science
1520 Abernathy Lane, Bldg. C, Office 21
Los Angeles, CA 4652

To Whom it May Concern,

It is with much enthusiasm and the greatest of expectations that I recommend Julian Solorzano for inclusion in the Film and Television Photography Program at the Lumiere Academy of Cinema Science.

My name is Roberto Matheson, and I was Julian’s Photography Lab teacher during his four years at Plainsboro High School. During that time, he showed an exceptional aptitude handling a wide array of cameras with a level of creativity, insight and style never before seen at that institution. Having expressed a real affinity and interest in photographing for either Film and Television, I cannot think of another person who would benefit more from your Program.

His mastery and proficiency in lighting, lens choice and composition are unparalleled by any student I’ve ever seen, and when you pair this with his playful, juvenile and adventurous spirit, it makes working with him a true pleasure.

A fearless commitment to getting the shots he planned made him a bit of an icon in PHS, to the point that his Instagram portfolio was spotted by the people at Master Class and he was invited to participate in Annie Leibowitz’s course that was published in early 2019. He was the youngest of all participants and it was my absolute pleasure helping him -little as I might- to prepare and execute the projects he undertook while in that course.

If you find this letter wanting or if you would like to know more about Julian’s trajectory, please contact me at any time you deem appropriate at 555-905-8267 or via email at rmatheson@phs.com . Surely what I have said here is but a taste of Julian’s true character and I would be glad to elaborate on my impressions and predictions for his future.

Sincerely,

Roberto Matheson
Photo Lab Professor
Plainsboro High School
